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‘Political Messaging in Music and 
Entertainment Spaces across the Globe’ 
uniquely expands the frontiers of political 
communication by simultaneously 
focusing on content (political messaging) 
and platform (music and entertainment). 
As a compendium of valuable research 
work, it provides rich insights into 
the construction of political messages 
and their dissemination outside of the 
traditional and mainstream structural, 
process and behavioral research 
focus in the discipline. Researchers, 
teachers, students and other interested 
parties in political communication, 
political science, journalism and mass 
communication, sociology, music, 
languages, linguistics and the performing 
arts, communication studies, law and 
history, will find this book refreshingly 
handy in their inquiry. Furthermore, this 
book was conceptualized from a globalist 
purview and offers readers practical 
insights into how political messaging 
through music and entertainment spaces 
actually work across nation-states, 
regions and continents. Its authenticity 
is also further enhanced by the fact that 
most chapter contributors are scholars 
who are natives of their areas of study, 
and who painstakingly situate their work 
in appropriate historical contexts. 
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